
PLUMPTON PUBLIC SCHOOL 
33 Bottles Road, Plumpton NSW 2761 

T: 9832 2466 or 9832 2477 
E: plumpton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

TICKET PURCHASE / ORDER FORM 

 ‘School of Rock’ end of year dance concert  
on Friday 30

th
 November, 2018 

  
19/10/2018 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
On Friday 30th November, 2018 Plumpton Public School will be presenting our annual dance 
concert. The theme of the concert is ‘School of Rock’. Each class has been hard at work 
preparing a dance to an iconic rock song.  
 
We invite you to attend this fabulous school community event with the whole family. 
 
Tickets: $5 per person - children under 5 years of age are free. Tickets will be sent home 

with eldest child on receipt of payment. Tickets must be purchased by Friday 23rd 
November 2018.  

 
Time:  Gates will open at 5.00pm and the concert will start at 6:00pm sharp.  

Students are required to meet at their classroom at 5:30pm to get ready for their 
performance. 

 
Staff and students have been working to produce a memorable concert and we hope to see 
you all there. 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL OF ROCK end of year dance concert on Friday 30th, November 2018  
 

Name of student/s and class/s: ______________________________________________________________________   

 
I would like to purchase:   ____________       @ $5.00 per person          

                                                                   (NUMBER OF TICKETS) 

 

I have enclosed an amount of:   $____________        (children under 5 years of age are free) 
 

I understand that all children will be accompanied by an adult.     

 
Parent / Caregiver  ___________________________   
                                                   (please print)                                          

 
Signed: ___________________________                               

 
Date: _____________ 

 

 

Miss Rebecca James  Ms Maureen Larkin 
Principal  

 
Coordinator 


